Best Practice CLG/021
Title: Use of non-transparent PVC
Resolved in:


CLG/210/16JUL2008
Background:

It is noted that cargo agents use non-transparent PVC to wrap the structural container. It prevents the acceptance staff to carry out the required safety check, in particular the lock of the container to confirm that it is properly secured.   
Resolved that:

“"It has been re-solved in the 210th CLG meeting held on 16 JUL 2008 to stop the use of non-transparent PVC to wrap the structural container which prevents the acceptance staff to conduct the required safety check, i.e. to ensure the locks of the container are properly secured. 

CTO will not accept opaque PVC sheet for structural containers unless the airline has given exemption to the CTO and CTO will not be responsible for the required safety check. The airline concerned has to make their own arrangement about the safety check."

Expiry:

Indefinite   

